
 
    October 16, 2015 

                     Parking and Mobility Services 
                    123 Madison Street 
                     Oak Park, IL 60302 
 
 
 
 

 
TO: RESIDENTS AROUND THE OPRF HIGH SCHOOL BOUNDED BY IOWA TO 

PLEASANT STREETS AND RIDGELAND TO OAK PARK AVENUES 
 
RE: MEETING RELATIVE TO THE OPRF HIGH SCHOOL PARKING GARAGE  
 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
Please be informed that the Village’s Transportation Commission and staff will be 
reviewing the parking plan under the D200 Intergovernmental Agreement regarding 
possible changes to the Oak Park and River Forest high school parking garage on: 
 
Monday, October 26, 2015, at 7PM in the Little Theater at the OPRF High 
School 
 

You are welcome to attend this public meeting. If you wish to provide public 
comments/suggestions but are unable to attend, you may write to the undersigned 
by email at tbrown@oak-park.us or by fax to 708-358-5119 before noon on Monday, 
October  26, 2015. 
 
Also, the Transportation Commission anticipates discussing final plans during its 
meeting on Monday, November 9, 2015 in the Council Chambers of Village Hall 
at 7PM. 
 
This invitation is the only notice that will be mailed with regards to any continued 
discussion meetings. Any relative meeting dates will be posted on the 
“Transportation Commission” link at http://www.oak-park.us/volunteer . 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
THE VILLAGE OF OAK PARK 

http://www.oak-park.us/volunteer

